
 

 

 

11th February Confirmation 11.00am St Mary’s, 

Star of the Sea, Whitehouse. 

13th February PTA Movie Night doors open at 

6.15pm for movie at 6.30pm.   

14th February Love Your Bike Day.  Year 3 

Assembly for parents.  Valentine’s Celebration in 

the canteen. 

17th – 21st February School closed for mid term. 

24th February School reopens.  

25th February Year 4 Eucharistic Adoration. 

1st March Peace Proms, SSE Arena (School Choir 

and Shared Education Choir). 

10th March First Confession 10am St James’s 

Church. 

13th March Feet First Families Day – details to 

follow.  

17th March School closed. 

**25th March School closing at 12 noon for staff 

training.  There will be no afternoon session of 

the Nursery. ** 

Please note that dates may change. 

 

 

St James’s Jotter 

Please follow us on Facebook for information about 

events etc.   

I would encourage you to download the ParentMail app 

so you can always access the information we send via 

email.   

I would like to remind you that electronic devices are not 

permitted in school.  This includes mobile phones and 

smart watches. 

**IMPORTANT** 

Due to allergies, we are a nut free school.  Please ensure 

that your child does not bring food to school that 

includes nut products.  This includes Nutella and other 

chocolate spreads – please check the ingredients.   

Due to an egg allergy in our Nursery, the children will no 

longer receive pancakes in the Nursery.  The Nursery 

birthday cakes will be made using an egg free recipe.     

I would like to remind you that only parent/guardians of 

children in Year 1 should leave their child to the 

classroom in the morning.   

Mr Nolan will be leaving our school on Friday 6th March 

after 16 years of dedicated service.  I would like to thank 

him for all that he has done for our children and our 

school and wish him every happiness for the future. 

Miss Chloe Jeffrey will be teaching Year 5 until the end 

of June.  We look forward to welcoming and working 

with Miss Jeffrey.   

Mrs Cross and Miss Tubridy will be representing our 

school at the first project meeting of our new Erasmus 

Project in Turkey.  They will travel to our partner school 

in Turkey on the 24th February.  We wish them an 

informative and enjoyable trip. 


